
  

Go Daddy Visits Hope for Haiti  
 
Recently, Hope for Haiti had the pleasure of hosting Go Daddy Founder and CEO Bob 
Parsons, and his wife Renee, VP of Community Outreach, in Port-au-Prince and Les 
Cayes, Haiti.  It was a "fact finding" mission, as Bob called it, and it was an 
opportunity for our team to demonstrate the tremendous progress we've made since 
the devastating January 12, 2010 earthquake.  The road to recovery will be long, but 
with partners like all of you and Go Daddy, we can make an impact in the 
communities we serve. 
  
Hope for Haiti is proud of its over 20 year history of service to and partnership with 
the Haitian people.  And who better to showcase our work, than one of our steadfast 
supporters?  Below is one of the best pieces to come out of this special visit, and we 
thank Bob and Renee Parsons for helping us tell our story.  Click here or on the 
image below to watch a video about their journey and our programs. Enjoy! 

   



What can YOU do to help spread the word?  Write a Review   
  

Hope for Haiti recently updated its profiles on GuideStar and 
GreatNonprofits and needs your help. These reviews are provided by 
GreatNonprofits and appear on both the GuideStar and GreatNonprofits 
Web sites. They are "user-generated" reviews written by people who 
have had a direct experience with our organization. Calling all 
volunteers, board members, donors, interns, and other stakeholders, 
please share your testimonials of our good work. Thank you! 
 
 
  

                                                     
P.S. Please check out the new Google Translate function on our 
website and updates "From the Field." Thank you for being a part of 
our successes.  Help us continue to spread HOPE and LOVE to our 
friends in Haiti in the years to come.  DONATE TODAY !   
  

   
 

    
 

 


